

Greater Akron Supplier Diversity Conference 2010



July 28, 2010



Mr. Leamon R. Sowell President and CEO





Dear Mr. Sowell,



As co-chair of the Greater Akron Supplier Diversity Conference, I would like to express my gratitude for your willingness to present two sessions on May 18, 2010. Both presentations, "Ten Concepts of Finance Which We Believe Successful CEO's Know" and "Joint Ventures and Strategic Alliances as Tactics to Thrive in the Global Economy" were well received with positive feedback from conference attendees.

Thank you very much for taking time out of your schedule to share your knowledge with the greater Akron community.

Northern Ohio Minority Supplier Development

Sincerely,

Duane Jordan

Co-Chair

Conference Planning Committee





BLACKPAGESOHIO